This is a decision paper
MEMO TO:

Members of the Board of Education
FROM:

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:

May 21, 2020
RE:
Change Assistant Principal at College View Campus from Elementary to Middle School Assistant Principal
College View Campus opened in 2017.  Since that time the number of students has increased significantly.  The addition of Hardin County High School as well as an elementary unit at College View Campus has created a need for increased administration to assist with teacher development, overseeing student transportation, scheduling, and student supervision.  
With the increased number of students and programs, there is a need for a full time assistant principal.  Currently, the district pays for half of the Elementary Assistant Principal salary, 187-days plus 9 extended days at a stipend of $2400; College View Campus pays for the other half (9 extended days with a stipend of $2400). With the increasing number of students from grades K-12 attending College View and the challenges faced, a full-time Middle School Assistant Principal fits the need of the school. This person would work a total of 215 days (187-days plus 28 extended days) with a stipend of $6,102.
Recommendation 
I recommend the Board approve a 215-day Middle School Assistant Principal Position at College View Campus with a stipend of $6,102.   
Recommended motion
I move that the Board approve a 215-day Middle School Assistant Principal Position at College View Campus with a stipend of $6,102.  
